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VTP/SLC/SGI/Year 1 Trip
Thursday 24th May 2023
Year 1 Trip to Shorne Woods Country Park
Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 1 is making a trip to Shorne Woods Country Park on Wednesday 21st June. This trip links to our term
6 topic, ‘Our United Kingdom’ and follows our recent learning about British Woodlands.

During the day, the children will learn to understand symbols to interpret a map, create a woodland creature
from clay, identify common insects and common woodland plants. They will also prepare a picnic treat for

all to enjoy and discuss the importance of looking after our environment and wildlife.

A contribution of £19.80 per child towards the full cost of the trip is required and should be made on
ParentPay by Tuesday 20th June.

The coach will be leaving school at 9.15am returning to school by hometime at 3.15pm.

As all Year 1 children are entitled to Universal Infant Free School Meals, a packed lunch can be provided
for your child - please let us know if this is required on the Google Form.

https://forms.gle/y69Szq5f2JtmXNrh9
Otherwise your child will need to bring a packed lunch, a sun hat and sunscreen and sturdy shoes or
trainers alongside their usual school uniform.

All children will need to bring their water bottle as usual.

Please speak to your child’s teacher if you have any questions or to let us know any concerns you may
have, for example, if your child suffers from travel sickness.

In order for your child to attend the trip, please complete the Google form no later than Friday 9th June.

Yours sincerely,
Sally Clifton
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